
 

 

 

   

Our stars today are Lucy and Zachary 
 

 

Congratulations! 

  7th July 2023                               Term: Summer 1   Week: Five 

Reception Class Newsletter 
 

Have a wonderful weekend.  

Mrs Rogers, Miss Morrey, Mrs Thompson and Mrs Bebbington 

 We have loved our story of the week ‘Billy’s Bucket’. We have used our imaginations 
to think of unusual objects that we would like to find if we had a magical bucket like Billy. This 
has led to some super creative writing and some mini books of our own. We had the new 
reception children visiting us for their second visit this week and again the children really 
stepped up to take care of them and show them how to be a reception superstar! Comparing 
them to the new starters really shows us how much they have grown and although we hate to 
admit it, how ready they are for year 1. 

Nest week we will move onto pirate stories ready for our pirate party day on Thursday 20th.  

Dates Ahead: 

Thursday 20th July: Pirate Party Day (ear pirate 
themed clothes for the day. 

Friday 21st July: End of term 

Reading Books 

Keep going with the reading. You are doing a fantastic job. Next Wednesday will be our last 
visit to the library, but we will still send books from our class library home on Monday and 
Friday next week.  

ALL keyrings and books, including RWI books, will be collected on Monday 17th July. Please can 
you ensure you return them. The keyrings in particular are a big job to take apart and set up 
again for the next class. Now your children are well on their reading journey they no longer 
need the keyrings.  

Mystery Reader 

Thank you to our mystery reader this week. 
Minnie’s Mum and her brother came to read 
with us.  


